
February 5, 2019 

 

HEARING NOTICE 

 

TO:                              Subcommittee on Indigenous Peoples of the United States 

Members and Staff, Committee on Natural Resources 

 

FROM:                        Hon. Ruben Gallego, Chair 

 

SUBJECT:                  SCIP Subcommittee Hearing 

 

 

On Tuesday, February 12, at 2:00 pm in room 1324 of the Longworth House Office Building, the 

Subcommittee on Indigenous Peoples of the United Sates will hold an oversight hearing on “The 

Impacts of Climate Change on Tribal Communities.” 

 

Witnesses are by invitation only. 

 

If you need further information, please contact Casey MacLean, Clerk, at (202) 226-7673. 


